
JANUARY
M I S S  S A N D R A    -  G R A D E  F O U R

T h e  I n t e r n a t i o n a l  S c h o o l

Dear Parents,

Welcome back to a new year at The International School. 

I hope you had a lovely break. I wish you all the best in 2020!

In Language Arts, the students have been reading the novel "The

Diary of a Killer Cat" by Anne Fine. After reading Chapter One, the

students participated in a chapter study and discussion. The students

used a mind map to brainstorm ideas on how to stop Tuffy (the killer

cat) from killing other animals. In the Cornerstone book, the students

have read comprehension pieces and answered questions about them. 

In Mathematics, the students have been learning about multiplication.

They have used a  multiplication chart to identify different patterns

and multiples. The students have also learned to use different

strategies to solve problems such as skip counting or mental math. 

They were also encouraged to justify their answers. 

In Science, the students have been learning about rocks. They have

created posters to illustrate the different types of rocks. During

science class, the students also presented their mini research projects

to the class. 

In Social Studies, the students have started to learn about

communication both in the past and now. 

That is all for now.

 

Wishing you all a wonderful winter break! 

                                                                     Miss Sandra :) 

 

 

U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S  &
I M P O R T A N T  D A T E S

A recap...

Winter Break- February 10th-
21st

 
Valentine's Day- February 14th 

 


